
             

                                                                        

                                                                        

  Hard work does ay off and the Cadet 
Challenge team, Color Guard and Drill teams 
all have embodies this statement.  

  During the Hazelhurst Cadet Challenge 

event Cadet Courtney Moore brought the first 
place trophy for faster female in the 1 mile 
run event and the team place third overall. 

  The Drill team and Color Guard team joined 
the Sweat bring success team on Oct 31, 

2015 as they won third overall at the Capital 
Region Intraservice Drill Meet. (page 2 cont)  
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Leaders Shine 
 

  Tasha Conerly an 

honor roll Junior was 

selected to be a part 

of the 2015 Fall 

Military Order of 

World Wars 

(MOWW) student 

leadership 

conference in 

Huntsville, AL.  

   

                       Meet Your Mac ‘15 

    We will miss the Forest 
Hill, Chief Instructional 
leader, most supportive 
campus educator and 
mentor, Dr Kimberly 
Warfield.  Good luck and 
thank you for sharing 
yourself with us. You will 
not be forgotten and you 
will be forever loved by 
us.   

   Dr. Warfield is 
continuing to seek high 
goals for the Forest Hill 
Patriot family as she 
teaches on the collegian 
level. 

 

  

Farewell to Principal Warfield 

 

The Meet You Mac night was 
Oct 5-7 and a make-up night 
of Oct 13, 2015.  185 LET I 
/LET II are a part of the over 

400  

Forest Hill High Patriots that actively participate in 
the JPS District One to One technology initiative 
this year.  Our BN helped to educate the parents 
and cadets of their responsibilities, the methods to 
care for the MacBook Air devices and give them a 
helped them with a little hands on time with the 
computers.  
     JROTC 5th BN provided greeters, technician 
support (LET II’s that used the devices last year), 
briefers and support personnel totaling 25 to 30 
person during the entire event.  We want to give a 
special thank you to Cadet Kierra Coleman and 
Tarruntea Thigpen for their dedication and hard 
work as they worked every night as the two co 
cadet leaders.  LTC Prowell was the briefer for the 

parent session on first three nights.   

Imonje Mingott, Miss 
Forest Hill is a 
graduating senior 
with honors, ranked 
in the top 3% of her 
class, a member of 
the JROTC color 
guard, Dancing Doll 
dancing troop, and 
aspires to attend 
Alabama State 
University.   
         

            



’ll       

November 

JLAB competition 
Freshman Career Fair 
Parent Support meeting resume 
Veteran Day visit/program 
MSU STEM competition 

December 

State Drill Meet 
Military Gala 
Winter Break 

January 

Cadet of the Year board 
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Team Triumph Cont 
 

The top three team from this  drill competition 

will represent the Capital Region North schools, 

14 November 2015 in Gulfport, MS. 
  

 Hard work does pay off.  Go Patriots  

Parent Support Group 2015 

Community Service 

Tuesday, September 29 at 5:30 – 8:00 PM, 
Mississippi Agricultural Museum. 

Honoring Veterans 

November 10 @ 9:30 AM 

Military Gala 

Consolidate JPS district JROTC programs, 
December 18, 2015 @ 5:30 PM until midnight. 

Yearly Schedule 

The Patriot PSG will meet every third 
Thursday of the month from 6:00 PM until 
7:00 PM. 

Fund Raiser 

Chicken boxes every other month 

Remind 101 

     Stay informed of Battalion events by texting 
81010 your name & child name [@jrotcpatr] 

 

 

Cadet’s Truth 

 Lead by setting the example 

 A closed fist cannot give or 

receive anything 

 What comes easy, won’t last; 
what last, won’t come easy 

 A good education is the ultimate 

key to a promising future 

 Your Tomorrow is determined 

by your dedication to it Today 

Service Learning: (Cancer Awareness) 

The 2015/2016 Patriot service learning 

project is Cancer Awareness.  The 

cadets partnering with Central Magnolia 
chapter of Susan G. Komen, Inc. will 

learn and share information about 

cancer, it’s effects on family members, 

the benefit of healthy eating and 
physical fitness.   

 

Thank You Patriot! 

2015 – Dr. (AF MAJ (R ) Valerie Short 
inspired over 300 JROTC cadets on Oct 29, 
2015.  The Forest Hill Battalion hosted this 
JPS Director of Army Instruction annual 
event.  Dr Short has three major points of 
be Prepared, visualize yourself as a success 
and do not allow others to limit your 
dreams, but you must always work hard.   

 

 

 

JAMBOREE 2015  

This Quarter’s Highlights 


